Minutes of the Historic Preservation Commission
Village of Ellenville
April 7, 2014

The meeting was called to order by Chair Jeff Rubin at 5:08 p.m. at Village Hall. In
attendance were Mr. Slade and Mr. Ross. Rev. Wood was absent. Also in attendance was
Village Building Inspector Brian Schug.

The minutes of the meeting of March 10 were approved as circulated.

The Commissioners had a wide ranging discussion with Mr. Schug. with topics including
upkeep on the D&H Canal Office building. signage for historic properties, walking tours, the
Village budget for grant-writing and communications with the management of the Nevele
Resort.

Mr. Slade reported that he was working on a presentation to Mayor Kaplan concerning
the possible designation of the Village's National Historic Register District as a Village
landmark and the amendment of the Village's Historic Preservation Code in preparation for a
combination of the Town and Village HPCs.

Mr. Rubin reported that he has continued to photograph historic properties and would
continue to work with Ms. Marion Dumond to have articles about those properties published in

the Shawangunk Journal.

The next meeting of the Commission will take place on May 12, at 5:00 p.m. in Village
Hall.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted.

Jeffrey C. Slade, Secretary



